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Dear Parents,
Welcome to Class 3, 2025-26! I hope you’ve all had a lovely summer holiday and you’ve enjoyed having the children back in school this week! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It was a busy summer holiday, but I’m excited to be back as Mrs Speed! 

Our Learning
This term our foundation learning will be ‘The Stone Age’ where we will practise our historical and geographical skills. We will look at significant events and timelines to further understand these monumental events. We will improve our map skills in Geography focusing on the United Kingdom.  Science we will be focusing on forces and magnets, the human body looking and food, nutrition and our skeleton. In RE we will look at Harvest, why it is celebrated in Christianity and multi-faiths. 

Reading
In Class 3 we use Accelerated Reader to maintain and enthuse our brilliant readers. This will require your child to read every day as compulsory. Children who consistently read will be rewarded with team points and more so being exposed to higher level vocabulary which reflects greatly in their writing and wider work.  When books are read and understood fully, your child will complete an online comprehension test. We strive for your children to do their best, however, we do have an expectation of understanding a text with a minimum of 80% accuracy. 

Times Tables
It is important that the children are learning to recall their times tables with accuracy and speed. They should be able to count up in multiples of 2-12. TTRockstars is a great tool to be practising these, it tracks their recall and aims to speed up and improve their skills. 

P.E 
PE lessons this term will be on a Wednesday and Friday afternoons. Our sports this term will be tag rugby, football, basketball and indoor athletics. With this in mind, please make sure your child has appropriate PE clothes as our lessons will be outside as much as possible.
This will allow the children experiences and learning that they otherwise may not be able to have within our classroom environment. 

Please make sure your child’s PE kit and school uniform are clearly labelled. 

General
Please keep an eye on our class page of the school website for up to date information.
If you have any concerns or questions at all please use communication diaries as these will be checked daily or ring the office to arrange a meeting. 


Kind Regards 
Mrs Speed
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